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December 2017 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Rewards Trip Tuesday 19 December 2017 – Gladstone Theatre Beauty and the Beast 

pantomime. 

 
It is intended that a rewards trip to The Gladstone Theatre will take place on Tuesday 19 

December 2017.  The visit is a reward for any student with excellent behaviour for learning and 

100% attendance and therefore only students who are in ‘Club zero’ with 100% attendance are 

able to attend. 

We are asking parents to make a contribution of £7 per student. This cost has been subsidised for all 

students as the trip is a rewards trip. Please complete and return the reply slip, on or before 
Thursday 14 December, with the correct money to the finance office. 

 

The coach will depart from school at 12.30pm and will arrive back at school at approximately 

3.30pm 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs A Roberts 

Year 7 Progress Leader 

 

 
Reply slip: Trip to see Beauty and the Beast –  Tuesday 19 December 2017 

 

Name of student:   __________________________________               Form: ______ 

I give permission for my daughter to attend the pantomime at the Gladstone Theatre. 

        
My daughter can make her own way home from school              

 
My daughter will be picked up from school 

 
 

Parent/Carer signature _______________________         

 
 

By signing this letter, I am confirming that I have parental responsibility for the child named. 
 


